
 

 

 

PAVEMENT REMOVAL NOTICE 
 

TO: Residents along the Reconstruction Project  
 City of Cokato 
 
DATE:  June 16th 2021 
 
As you may know, the City of Cokato is planning a utility and street reconstruction project 
along your street. 
 

• Removal of street pavement on Linden Ave from Borg Rd to 7th St. scheduled to 
occur on Saturday, June 19th, 2021.  

• Removal of all remaining curb, sidewalks, and driveways is planned to start as early 
as Monday, June 21st, 2021  
 

Please do not park on the street within the project area these days.  If you will need to use 
your vehicle, please park it on an adjacent street outside the project area before 7:00 AM.  If 
construction is delayed due to inclement weather, assume it will proceed the following day.   
 
We will provide more information as the construction progresses.  If you have any 
questions or concerns at any time, feel free to contact any of the following people: 
 
  Dylan Idso, Project Engineer  320-979-5850 
  Caden Hanna, (On-site Fulltime)  507-430-6152 
  Clint Christians, (Superintendent)  320-248-0889 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding during this construction project. 
 


